
 

 

Year Group: 5 

Week beginning: 24.04.17 

After half term we will be learning about:  

 Literacy: We are continuing to write our formal reports on one of the eight planets. 

 Maths: We will be solving problems that involve multiplication and division. 

 Our new topic ‘Stargazers’ has really taken off! We will be learning about how the earth’s position in the 

solar system affects day and night and the purpose of our moon. 

A date for the diary: Robinia are on a trip to The Science Museum on Thursday 27th April.  

 

 


